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REPLACEMENT OF AN EXPIRED VOTER IDENTIFICATION 

CARD AND AN ELECTOR’S RIGHT TO VOTE 

 

St. George: May 14, 2022: The Parliamentary Elections Office (PEO) advises 

the public that an elector who does not replace his or her expired voter 

identification card CANNOT BE DENIED his or her right to vote on Election 

Day. The “right of a person to vote” speaks to ‘if on polling day, he is qualified 

and registered as an elector in that constituency, and his name appears on 

the current list to be used for that constituency’.  

The presentation of the voter identification card is required to verify the 

identity of the individual who is voting.  Therefore, electors are asked to 

present their voter identification cards before receiving a ballot. NB: any 

elector who holds an expired identification card with an expiry date: 

January 31st, 2020, can present such card when requested to present 

his or her voter identification card.  

Any elector who is unable to produce his or her voter identification card 

because one was not issued, or it was either lost or destroyed; will be required 

to take an oath before receiving his or her ballot.   

The PEO remains committed to the replacement of expired identification cards 

and continuous registration.   

 

THE PUBLIC IS ADVISED THAT YOUR OFFICIAL SOURCE OF ELECTIONS 

INFORMATION IS THE PARLIAMENTARY ELECTIONS OFFICE, THEREFORE 

YOU ARE ASKED TO BE GUIDED ACCORDINGLY. 
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